

Altar Flowers

It is such a joy to be worshiping together again! The altar flowers add much to our worship experience. We can view them as an expression of God's goodness in this growing season, especially during these troubling times.

There are several open dates on the Flower Chart. When no one has requested that a bouquet be placed in honor or memory of someone or for a special occasion, there will still be one arrangement. Altar flowers are <u>not</u> a line item in our spending guidelines. However, we have guaranteed Blue Creek Florist that we will have one each Sunday and pay a minimum of \$80/month. Altar Flower envelopes are provided in your envelope packet. You may also use a pew envelope. Those of us who have donated flowers have been very pleased with them.

When you request a bouquet, please note the reason so that Pastor can acknowledge your offering in the bulletin. If you would like the florist to use a particular flower or a specific color, please let me know so that when I place the monthly order, I can provide that information to Teresa at Blue Creek Florist. We both check the chart weekly for additions.

Please remember that Blue Creek is able to provide for your personal orders, too. Teresa's cell phone number is 484-5150. She will be happy to help you with FTD or local deliveries. Mention that you are a member of Peace.

Thank you for providing flowers for our altar!

Becky Williams/352.304.7674/rebekah8242@comcast.net